
   

 

Notice to Customers 

 

Southern Lily V384 – Southern Trader V1384 

 

 

To ensure all current cargo booked from New Zealand to Samoa’s & Tonga is 

delivered to destination from next week & to allow us to ease the congestion issue 

of empty containers requiring evacuation from Nuku’alofa, the Southern Trader 

V1384 will assist the Southern Lily Voyage 384 move Nukualofa cargo. 

 

The Southern Trader V1384 will call Nuku’alofa after Auckland to deliver overflow 

cargo from the Southern Lily V384 to this port. 

 

The schedule dates will be as follows 

 

Vessel Voyage Auckland Nukualofa Apia Pago Pago 

Southern Lily V384 In Port 04-04 Jul 06-07 Jul 06-07 Jul 

Southern Trader 

V1383 

03-05 Jul 08-09 Jul NA NA 

Southern Lily V385 13-14 Jul 17-18 Jul 20-21 Jul 20-21 Jul 

Southern Lily V386 27-28 Jul 31-01 Aug 03-04 Aug 03-04 Aug 

Southern Lily V387 10-11 Aug 14-15 Aug 17-18 Aug 17-18 Aug 

Southern Lily V388 24-25 Aug 28-29 Aug 31-01 Sep 31-01 Sep 

Southern Lily V389 07-08 Sep 10-11 Sep 13-14 Sep 13-14 Sep 

 

 

Our Customer Services Team will be in touch to notify you of any changes to your 

bookings. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

30 June 2016 

 


